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	Media_Release_Text_1: Sheriff's Office Looking for Missing Female

The El Paso County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s assistance in locating Laynee Madison Blair, DOB 3-17-93.  Laynee has been missing since September 16, 2015, at 4:30 pm when she left her Ute Pass home in a blue 2004 Honda Civic with Colorado License plate 481QRW.  Laynee has not been seen or heard from since.

Laynee is described as a white female, 5'9" and weighing 130lbs, with blond hair and blue eyes.  She is known to change her hair color and style frequently.  Laynee is known to travel along Ute Pass from Woodland Park to Colorado Springs.

The Sheriff’s Office is seeking any information concerning Laynee as her whereabouts are completely unknown.  No detail is too small and both El Paso County and Teller County residents are asked to be vigilant.  Please call Detective Andrew Thompson with the El Paso County Sheriff’s Office at 719-390-5555.
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